
Public Notification

December 30, 2024

CHILD NUTRITION PROGRAM COORDINATED SERVICES PLANWAIVER REQUEST

The Maryland Department of Human Services (DHS) submitted a waiver request to the
Mid-Atlantic Regional Office (MARO) to defer the January 1, 2025, compliance date for the
Coordinated Services Plan (CSP) for the Summer Electronic Benefits Transfer for Children
Program (Summer EBT) and the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP).

DHS will post information regarding the approval or denial of this waiver request and will
notify all sponsors via email once the USDAmakes the determination.

For more information, please contact Summer EBT (Maryland SUN Bucks) Assistant
Director, Eugenia.Gusev@maryland.gov.
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